

RECEIVED

SEP 2 7 2010

Dept of Public Works

September 24, 2010

Mr. Tom Eeg Department of Public Works City of Racine 730 Washington Avenue Racine, WI 53403-1146

Dear Mr. Eeg:

I am requesting that "no parking" signs be placed in front of the mail receptacles located on the vacant lot on Jacato Drive from 09:00 am to 12:00 noon, Monday through Saturday. This will allow our carrier to safely effect deliveries at this location.

I can be reached at (262)632-1921. If I am unavailable, please contact the Manager of Customer Service, Al Krysiak at (262)681-7866.

I appreciate your assistance in this matter.

Sincerely,

Ronald A. Farnsworth

Postmaster

603 Main Street

Racine, WI 53403-9998

RAF/jcg

cc: Al Krysiak